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Comments: I am writing to oppose the Telephone Gap logging project. I don't oppose logging in general. Our

forests are an important renewable resource. But the Telephone Gap area is one of the region's least disturbed

forests, one that provides sanctuary for important species, and is the headwaters for two of our beautiful rivers.

This area should be preserved, not just for the acres involved, but for the wider environment. Please do not allow

this project to go forward.


